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GOVERNOR   CABINET SECRETARY 

 

VIA REGULAR MAIL 
 

February 8, 2024 
 

 

Ken Marlatt 
Operator 
Ski Apache 
1286 Ski Run Road 
Alto, NM 88312 
 
 
RE:      RESOLUTION OF COMPLIANCE ADVISORY NOTICE 

SKI APACHE 
EPA ID# NMR000028498 
 

Dear Mr. Marlatt: 

On September 14, 2021, the New Mexico Environment Department (“NMED”) conducted a 
hazardous waste Compliance Evaluation Inspection at Ski Apache, located at 1286 Ski Run Road, 
Alto, New Mexico. Based on that Inspection and review of information obtained NMED issued a 
Compliance Advisory Notice (“CAN”) dated June 30, 2023.  
 
On July 26, 2023, Ski Apache provided NMED with a Corrective Action Report. Based on review 
of the responses and report, NMED has determined that the violations cited in the NOV have 
been adequately addressed and that no further action relative to the NOV on the part of Ski 
Apache is required. Any action taken in response to this letter does not relieve your facility of its 
obligation to comply with any and all other applicable laws and regulations.   

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Stephen Connolly of my staff at 
505-470-8495 or by email at stephen.connolly@env.nm.gov .  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ricardo Maestas 
Acting Chief  
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
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RM: ac 
cc: Aaron Coffman, NMED HWB 
 Stephen Connolly, NMED HWB 
 John Rhoderick, NMED WPD 
             Michael Kesler, NMED District III Manager  
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